

In order to keep with the high standards you’ve come to expect at Courtyard by Marriott we are having all of our PTAC (air conditioning) units professionally cleaned on May 9th, 10th & 11th.  

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause you. For additional information or to request a specific time and date to have this service performed in your room, please contact your Front Desk manager. 

